
SCENIC HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION 
UPDATE 

 
May 09, 2025 
 

Hello Scenic Hills Neighbors! 

Re: Board Update 

We had a good turnout for the annual meeting in February 2025.  Since then, as with many things, a 
few board members have chosen to rotate off to pursue the next chapter in their lives.  The remaining 
board wishes them well and thanks them for their service and contribution to the neighborhood 
association. 

Board members are elected for a three-year term.  If a board member cannot serve for the full term, the 
existing board can appoint replacements to complete their term which ends in 2026. 

Please welcome our new president, Claudette Fischer and vice president, Rebekah Morris; both 
voted in unanimously on April 30, 2025, to serve for the remainder of this year.  And at the next 
annual meeting to be held February 2026, the membership will approve the next term’s board officers 
and directors. 

We would also like to extend an invitation to anyone who may be interested in joining the Neighborhood 
Association Board at this time.  The SHNA is a voluntary organization.  Please send an email to 
shna@shna32514.com or email or call any board member listed below. 

Our Mission Statement: 
We are dedicated to providing a common basis for preserving, maintaining, and enhancing the 
home and property of this community; to protect property values, and to promote a neighborly, 
attractive and safe community.  We want our neighbors to share ideas and work cooperatively to 
make this Scenic Hills neighborhood a great place to live. 

Remember, your annual membership and participation pays for the security in the neighborhood and 
lawn maintenance of the common areas.  We are currently obtaining quotes for a contract with a new 
lawn maintenance service. 

Your Scenic Hills Neighborhood Association board members: 

Claudette Fischer, President  clauzilla@icloud.com   407-353-9334 
Rebekah Morris, Vice President  becca1024@yahoo.com  850-261-5384 
Melissa Klotzbach, Secretary  melissadesiree2014@gmail.com 850-977-3445 
Dena Faessel, Treasurer   denafaessel@gmail.com  850-324-8003 
Jack Klotzbach    jackklotzbach@gmail.com  850-377-7229 
Randy Marlow    rmarlowe100@yahoo.com   850-207-5920 


